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PERSONALIA

Administrative Appeals Tribunal

Mr Bruce Pascoe, who was a taxation consultant
and a former partner of the Chartered Account-
ants firm of Emst and Young, was appointed to
the Taxation Appeals and General Administra-

tive Divisions of the Administrative Appeals
Tribunal as a part-time member on 10 December
1991. Mr Pascoe has been appointed for five
years and will be based in Melbourne.
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